
      
 
Hello Freddie, Ruby, Edward, Max, Isla S, Ellie, Harry, Charlie, Oliver, Emily, 
Isla B, Chloe, Sofia, Alexie, Reilly, Lewis, Eva S, Percysledge, William and Eva P, 
 
I hope you are all continuing to enjoy the lovely weather we have been blessed 
with. I have been busying again tidying my garden, baking with my children, 
staying active and helping neighbours. I’ve also been video calling family 
members to see how they are getting along too. It’s much nicer than just talking 
on the telephone, isn’t it? 
 
I have some exciting news to share as well. I have a new nephew called Giovanni 
born a couple of weeks ago in America. He’s very cute!  
 
What have you all been doing? I have had lovely emails from some of you with 
photos of the amazing work you have been doing at home.  

What a LOT of team points I have given out!!!  
 
I’ve shared some of your pictures with my children and staff at school and they 
have been very impressed as well. Keep up your fantastic work! 
 
Remember you can send me your photos and work to our class email. I am very 
excited to see what else you have all been doing. 

class2@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  
  
Oh! Don’t forget to login in to Oxford Owls as well to keep up with your reading 
skills. I’ll send you all a reminder text for our class login. 
 
Enjoy being with your family, read, relax, remember how special you are!  
Keep shining your lights brightly! 
Sending you all a big hug. Stay safe and stay well. 
 
Love Mrs Ramsay xxx 
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